
 

 

Town of Jonesville 

Special Called Meeting 

Tuesday, January 23, 2018 

 

The Town of Jonesville held a Special Called Meeting on Tuesday, January 23, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. in the 

Jonesville Town Hall located in Cumberland Bowl Park 

 

This meeting was called by Vice- Mayor Jerry Harris and Bobby Slusher. The meeting was called to order at 

5:00 p.m. 

 

Council Members Present: 

 Jim Ewing, Mayor 

Jerry Harris, Vice-Mayor 

 Rebecca Hines 

 Jolene Lambert 

 Bobby Slusher  

 Magen Harris 

 Tommy Livesay 

 

Absent: 

 Dustin Lane 

 George Cridlin, Town Attorney 

  

Employees Present: 

 Amy Willis, Treasurer/Clerk 

 Charlene Schaeffer, Utility Billing Clerk 

 Brian Bush, Water Plant Supervisor 

 Steve Jones, Water Plant Operator 

 Randy Jones, Water Plant Operator 

 

Visitors Present: 

 None 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss work schedules at the water plant. 

 

Brian Bush handed out schedule options. 

 

Councilman Bobby Slusher wants to know why the schedule days changed. Mr. Bush states, “in order to 

work, the days off had to be changed”. The Council stated they only wanted Monday-Friday changed and 

keep the weekends the same. 

 

After some discussion with Mr. Bush and the other operators they feel a schedule of 5:00 a.m.- 1:00 p.m. for 

Brian, and 3:00 p.m.- 1:00 a.m. for the second shift and weekends remain the same.  

 

The Council requests that all the Maintenance employees and all the Water Plant employees attend the next 

meeting so that they may discuss the situation regarding the high percentage of water loss. 

 

After no further comment the meeting closed at 5:52 p.m. 

 

 

 

 


